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Dr. John Beard
Director Ageing and Life Course

Teruel, November 27th, 2018

Dear Mr. Beard:

The City of Teruel has decided to take part of the Global Network Age Friendly
Cities and Communities, so | am pleased to proceed to send you the request by

means of this letter in the name of the Teruel.

This requires the commitment of producing a diagnosis of our Municipality on
the different areas stablished in the Guide of Vancouver, with the participation
of our older people as active agents in the process, and as far as resources are
available in line with the objectives of our Municipality.

At the same time | would like to express our interest in this project, for what it
means, for the scope of its actions, for the importance in improving conditions of
life of not only the elderly, but also for all rest of citizens. And also for what it
means in terms of exchange and collaboration among cities and communities
all over the world, having the opportunity to enrich our comunities with the

experience of the rest.

Teruel is convinced that we will learn by these experiences, that our citizens will
improve in quality of life and most important of all, that the older people will
have the opportunity to take part of this process and contribute to their own

benefit and that of our ci’ry.

Sincerely yours,

Alcaldia




